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LIS/ACA/2020/025         24.08.2020 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Loyola International Schools! 

We hope and trust that all our students and their family members continue to remain safe and healthy. 

Further to our earlier communication pertaining to the reopening of schools, and taking into 

consideration the feedback we have received from you, we would like to inform all our Parents on the 

revised Opening plans as per the recent circular received from the Ministry of Education & Higher 

Education (No4/2020, dated 20.08.2020). 

1) Loyola International Schools will reopen on September 1st, 2020 as per the directives received 

2) The school will operate on-campus learning at no greater than 30% of our student strength at 

all times 

3) A blended learning system will be adopted by the school in order to provide online learning and 

on-campus classes 

4) September 1st – 3rd: During the first three days, the school will conduct workshops for educating 

students on the precautionary measures that will be followed around the campus 

Kindly make a note of the following points: 

• Parents are requested to educate children on the importance of adhering to the precautionary 

measures  

• Students are always required to wear face masks, bring their own food, drinking water bottles 

and personal hygiene materials (pocket sanitizer, additional masks and tissues) 

• Parents are also requested to send nutritious and healthy food for their children 

• Sharing of food and water is strictly prohibited during these times 

• Refilling of water at school will not be permitted as per the safety measures by the Ministry 

• All children will be screened for temperature before entering the campus everyday 

• Parents are requested not to send their children if they are suffering from fever or any other 

health issues 

A revised timetable for students will be shared by the end of this week, that includes the following: 

1) Working days of specific grades during which they are expected to be present in the school 

campus  

2) The schedule for other days during which the students will receive an online learning timetable 
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It gives us immense happiness that our students can return to schools, meet with their classmates  and 

begin their exciting journey of learning. And the Management would like to reassure all our Parents that 

LIS is fully committed to the well-being of our students and community. Loyola International School is 

taking all possible measures to keep the campus and all our facilities safe.  

We would request the wholehearted cooperation from each one of you for the smooth and successful 

execution of the School’s reopening plans. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 
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